
LANESBOROUGH VILLAGE FIRE and WATER DISTRICT
Bridge Street/P.O. Box 1504
Lanesborough, MA  01237

(413) 442-5916 lfwd@verizon.net

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS' MEETING March 19, 2021

Roll call:
Present: Bill Prendergast, Chairperson, Aaron Williams and Mary Reilly, Board Members,

Mark Siegars, District Counsel,  Tom Barrett, Assistant Superintendent,  Linda Pruyne,
Treasurer/Accounting Officer, Jodi Hollingsworth, Clerk

Agenda of Meeting is as follows:

1. Private Well Policy – if well is used and fails and property is in the District, it must
connect to water (already in place) – discussion regarding Berkshire Village and if well
fails they must connect and pay betterment – discussion on Board of Health involvement
in notifying District of well failures and no well permits to be issued if property is in the
District – possible building permit applications/checklist for Building Inspector updated
to include water district

2. Berkshire Mall – DEP has issued order to Mall – discussion of shutting off entire
property for non-payment and Williams concerned as a public safety issue i.e. sprinklers
and hydrants may not be functioning properly

Zoom meeting interrupted due to cable/internet outage in Lanesborough.

NEXT MEETING:   Friday, April 2, 2021 at 10:00 AM via ZOOM

____________________________
Jodi Hollingsworth, Clerk
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